































# Planning Committee Minutes June 6, 2010

## 7pm at Herman Fire Hall Lower Level

### Review Minutes

-  Treasurer's Report
-  Upcoming Events
  - June 13<sup>th</sup> – Oil City Bike Hike rescheduled; meet at Rts. 68/38 at 1pm
  - June 18-20 – Pack Family Camp Out – 44 (now 50)
  - July 13-16: Cub Day Camp  July \_\_\_\_\_ - Webelos Camp  Aug 6 – 9: Cub Camp
-  Camp Out
  -  TeePee needs gathered up and taken to Camp out – see if Mike B can meet us at Fire hall on Friday morning to take stuff to camp out
  -  Regatta boats are here...should we distribute to scouts NOW?
    - We have opted NOT to hold the regatta races at the camp out. Instead we will give out the regatta boats at registration and hold the regatta early next year.
  -  Regatta materials need gathered and take to Camp Out – Don't need these now
  -  Pig Roast ? Need to let Tim know how many people
  -  Need someone to pick up Hamburgers; Buns; Hot Dogs; Buns; Condiments
  -  Need someone to pick up more drinks (we have: 24 water; 12 diet coke; 5 orange; 4 root beer)
  -  Need paper products: Plates; Plastic Ware; Napkins; Paper Towels – Wendy has graciously offered to pick up the things we need at Cosco's or WM
  -  Need to load Canopies and fire pit...
  -  Ken to get charcoal
  -  We need WOOD...
  -  Activities include:
    -  bike riding; swimming; awards ceremony/prizes; picnic; geocaching
    -  scavenger hunt; organized games: softball; volleyball; kickball; flag football
    -  parent/scout surveys
    -  regatta races – NOT This time
-  Litter Pick Up - Thank you card and shirt delivered to Mr. Weist
-  Ken ordered hats for the boys to be given out at Camp Out; Also have patches from Davis' to give out at Camp Out
-  We need to order shirts
  -  We currently have: 3 YL; 4 AS; 3 AM; 3 AL; 3 A2X; need to order 15-20 YM; 5-10 AS; 10-15 AL; 10-15 AXL
-  Where do we go from here?
  -  YMCA overnighter suggested – Tentatively scheduled with Brenda for Saturday, Nov. 20 – Sunday, Nov. 21<sup>st</sup> (no summer overnighters)
  -  Katie said we need to talk to Dave Berry and the board about den meetings at the fire hall
  -  Blue Sox game event discussed – could be held as a pre-registration event
  -  Suggested Pre-Registration to be held in Summer followed by regular registration in September
  -  Need to start looking for prizes for next year's point system...
-  Open Discussion
-  Youth Protection for ALL registered adults...
  - Ken Edinboro, Tim Hortert, Jim Davis, Jenny Davis, Matt Hagaman, Ken Vogt, and Dianne Vogt....Any den leader must take Youth Protection